
Dr. Salima N Shariff 
 

 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Re:  Re-zoning Application York House School - 4176 Alexandra Street  
 
 
Thank you very much for considering the rezoning application for York House 
School. 
 
I reside in the neighbourhood and my daughter attends York House School. The 
school’s commitment to excellence and the impact it has had in the community for 
over 80 years is palpable.  
 
I would like to commend you for considering the rezoning application, as at the 
heart of this proposal are the very values that make me so very proud to be part of 
this neighbourhood and is reflective of what we, as Canadians, hold dear to our 
heart. 
 
I believe that quality education in an environment that nurtures the spirit of 
generosity and compassion is essential to prepare our youth for the challenges that 
lay ahead in our community, locally and nationally. 
 
I fully support the school in their endeavour to increase the capacity and scope of 
what they work so hard to do everyday.  The rezoning application, though providing 
a modest increase, will have much greater benefit for the future.  
 
I am residing neighbour; I work as a community non-invasive cardiologist. I am a 
single parent, and one of the best decisions I feel I have made is that I enrolled my 
daughter York House School.   I hope that the proposal is approved for the 
enhancement of our community and the future generations, as they become our 
future leaders and excellent citizens.  
 
Thank you very much for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
Salima Shariff MD, FRCPC 
Adult Cardiologist 
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